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Thank you to Bank of America for their continued support of Nevada Paralyzed Veterans 

of America.  This year they were our corporate honoree at our annual membership meeting 

and awards banquet. 
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Mission Statement 

 

The mission of Nevada PVA is to improve the quality of life of U.S. military veterans and oth-

ers who have spinal cord dysfunction through the use of adaptive sports, recreation, wellness 

programs, outreach, education, research and support. 

 

Disclaimer 

 

The Nevada Chapter of the Paralyzed Veterans of America is a non-profit organization.  We do 

not ask for or receive any money from any federal or state agencies.  All of our  funds are re-

ceived mainly from donations.  All members of the Paralyzed Veterans of America have sus-

tained a spinal cord injury or disease.  This newsletter is a publication of the Nevada chapter and 

is meant to inform its readers of Chapter activities, legislation, and other matters of concern to 

veterans and/or members of the disabled community.  The opinions expressed in this publication 

do not necessarily reflect the views of Nevada PVA, its officers, board members, the editor or 

production staff. 



President/ED Report 

by Dan Kaminski and Julie Johnson 

If you are a federal government employee or 

your employer offers a charitable giving  

campaign through United Way, you can help us  

continue the programs and services we offer to 

our members, veterans and other individuals 

with disabilities. 

CFC Code: 26692 

 
A huge thank you to Peggy Kearns for your 36 years of service to the Veterans Administration and all your 

hard work and dedication to the veterans of Southern Nevada.  Congratulations on your retirement and we wish 

you all the best in your future endeavors.  Welcome back Mr. Bill Carron, this time in the position as the new 

Southern Nevada VA Director. 

 

Our annual fishing trip was once again a success, we had four boats filled with amazing people on a beautiful 

day on Lake Mead. 

 

Welcome Mr. Mike Romanowski as our newest Board Member.. 

 

Our Nevada PVA team is looking forward to the National Veterans Wheelchair Games in Louisville this year.  

We WILL be bringing home some medals so stay tuned! 

 

Summertime is here folks, please donôt forget to stay hydrated.  Water...Water...Water is your friend! 

 

As always, anyone needing help or if you have any ideas on how we can improve our services, please give us a 

call or email us. 

 
Peggy Kearns, Director, Southern Nevada VAMC. 

Thank you for your yearsô of service to the 

Veteran community. Good luck in your retirement. 

Our newest Director, Mike Romanowski, 

being sworn in. 



Step Outside Program 

 

 

Just wanted to take a few minutes to remind our members of this program. This is a great opportunity for you 

to get out and about in the community.  This has been an ongoing program since 2008.  We are very proud 

that we have been able to offer this for the past few years. 

 

PROGRAM: 

 

The Chapter will fund the member and one (1) guest for participation in or attending Basketball, Soccer, 
Bowling etc., events or will reimburse the member and one (1) guest to attend shows, movies, plays and 
lunch or dinner, in a sit-down ñfull serviceò restaurant. 
 
The amount of the funding will be capped at $100.00 per quarter, per member. 
 
In order to have access to these funds, the member must submit receipts and a short review of the event at-
tended, which will be placed in the newsletter.  Receipts and the review must be submitted within three (3) 
weeks of having attended the event in order to be eligible for reimbursement. 
 
This program is designed to get our members out and about in a social setting. 
 
 You do not need to spend $100.00 on any one event, the money is $100.00 per quarter so if you pay $10.00 
ten times for movies you still get the funding.  However, you must submit the receipt and the write up within 
three weeks of the event.  DO NOT SAVE YOUR RECEIPTS UNTIL YOU ACCUMULATE $100.00 
NEVADA PVA WILL KEEP TRACK OF THE FUNDS. 
 

April Veteran of the Month, Terry Estabrook receives his  

Award from Governor Steve Sisolak 

Step Outside Program 

I went to Red Lobster for the Lobsterfest for my anniversary and  it was great. Taylor Boclair 

 

We were out and about working our way home and saw Ijj14 Korean BBQ House.  My wife had their Box 8 

Fried Fish which was real cod properly battered and deep fried and not oily.  I had the Box 1LA Galbi 

which was yet another selection of kimchi, Korean miso soup, pot stickers, steamed white rice and LA Gal-

bi (marinated Angus beef short rib prepared LA style).  Their ñsodaô comes in 20 oz. stainless steel glasses 

that are endless refills.  Tom Hudson 

 

Went to Ricardo's. Since Macayoôs closed Ricardoôs is the  last place I know of for good Mexican food.  

The food was really good.  If you like good Mexican food this is what may be the last quality place in town.  

Itôs worth eating there.  William Frankell 

 

Ventanoôs is one of my favorite places to dine.  The staff is exceptional and the food is just amazing.  All 

areas of the restaurant are completely accessible, as so are the restrooms and lobby.  They also have door 

front accessible parking.  Jay Segarra 




